
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 27 – 28 May 2013 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE13/0240)  PROGRAM – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Cash (Written) asked: 
 
Which areas have these staff been transferred into and why? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
As there has been no decrease in visa and citizenship processing staff, no 
staff have been transferred to other areas. 

 


